
 

 

Term 1, 2017 

It has been a great summer 

and we have enjoyed having 

many new families join us!  

We hope to have you with 

us for many years to come. 

Welcome! Website 

Have you seen the new website?  It was done by 

NGMC in Seychelles – they are able to build 

websites for any company, anywhere!  We highly 

recommend them as they quickly understood what 

we needed and how best to put it together clearly.     
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Parkwood 

Sincere thanks to Wendy and her 

family for giving us the use of 
their pool for Vac Swim, and for 

Term 1!  

Any students who wish to transfer 

to our indoor pool in Willetton for 

the winter terms, please let Wendy 

or Stacy know.  There will be limited 

spots available but we will do our 

best to accommodate as many 

students as possible. 

If you are not returning for Term 2, please 

let Stacy know before 16th March so we 

can start accommodating Parkwood 

swimmers. The Riverton Leisureplex will 

be partially closed for Term 2 so there will 

likely be Riverton students looking for 

spots too. 

Willetton 

Mosman Park 
Lessons at Perth’s warmest pool are 

going well!  Refer a friend for Term 2 

and you both get a free lesson.  This 

applies to Mosman Park enrolments 

processed up until 30th April.     

Attadale 
Survival swim courses and maintenance 

lessons will be available Mondays to 

Thursdays in Attadale from mid March.  

Please contact Stacy for scheduling.     
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Please check that you are still seeing our posts on Facebook.  

Liking posts can help us to help more families.  Thank you J 

Winter Swimming 
We have worked hard over the summer to progress your child as much as possible and 

we would love to keep progressing them over winter too.  The diagram below shows 

the regression that results with taking breaks and is why we strongly encourage year-

round swimming.  It is also why we offer makeup classes – we know that sometimes 

children get colds and sniffles and are not fit for lessons.  By letting us know if your 

child is unwell ahead of lesson time, all families can benefit from available spots to 

ensure that swimmers get the lessons you have paid for – and that children can 

continue to progress. (Children can swim if they have a mild cold but not if they are 

blocked up, coughing profusely or struggling to breathe, nor if they have a fever of 38 

degrees or higher.) 
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Baby Massage 

Freebie! 
 

Tropical Twist in O’Connor has very 

kindly offered One Free Entry to 

Waterwise students.  Please show this 

voucher at the door.  See their website 

for opening hours and age limits.        

Baby Massage could be the solution mums 

need!  It can reduce crying time, improve 

sleep patterns, strengthen the immune 

system, and relieves wind, reflux and 

constipation. Contact Monique at Time for 

Two to find out more : 0439 957 698. 

LAUGH * LOVE * SWIM    

WENDY, ALEX & STACY 


